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LAURA E. GRIFFIN, DO, FAAO, ELECTED TO THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS  
OF NATIONAL OSTEOPATHIC MEDICAL ASSOCIATION 

  
Indianapolis—Laura E. Griffin, DO, FAAO, of Pikeville, Kentucky, was elected to the Board of 
Governors of the American Academy of Osteopathy (AAO) on March 22 at the AAO’s annual 
meeting during its Convocation in Dallas. Dr. Griffin was one of four osteopathic physicians 
from around the country to be newly elected as a governor of the AAO, the largest medical 
society in the United States devoted to fostering neuromusculoskeletal medicine and 
osteopathic manipulative medicine (NMM/OMM). She will serve a three-year term. 
            A 1996 graduate from the University of New England College of Osteopathic Medicine 
(UNECOM) in Biddeford, Maine, Dr. Griffin is the assistant dean of osteopathic principles and 
practice (OPP) at the University of Pikeville-Kentucky College of Osteopathic Medicine (UP-
KYCOM), where she also is a professor and the chair of the OPP Department. 
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